
 

 Secondary Transfer for entry in 2025 
USEFUL INFORMATION FOR FAMILIES:  
Secondary Transfer Deadline Date: 31 October 2024 – All applications must 
be submitted by this date, applications received after this date will be classed 
as late and not considered until all on time offers have been made. 
  
Live Secondary Transfer Meetings: In addition to what some primary schools 
are providing families, Haringey School Admissions will be hosting live sessions 
where there will be a presentation and Q&A session. Information relating to 
this is available on our website: new.haringey.gov.uk/schools-
learning/schools/school-admissions/apply-a-school-place/starting-secondary-
school/secondary-school-open-events-online-talks-about-applying We strongly 
advise that you attend one of these sessions. 
 
Secondary school open Events: Secondary school open events and online talks 
about applying | Haringey Council Families are advised to check the school 
website before attending any open event. 
 
Secondary Booklet: www.haringey.gov.uk/schooladmissions This will take you 
to the page where you can find the Secondary booklet, we strongly urge you to 
read this as it will take you through the process and provide you with 
important information on the schools’ admission criteria. There is also a step-
by-step guide on how to apply online.  
 
Apply online: www.eadmissions.org.uk This will take you to the eAdmissions 
site where you can apply online. Please ensure that you read the application 
form carefully before ticking any boxes and ensure that you provide the 
evidence required. Make sure that you submit your application and any edited 
versions by the deadline date of 31 October 2024.  
 
Distance Calculator: www.haringey.gov.uk/schooladmissions his will only work 
for Haringey residents requiring their home to school distance measurements 
to Haringey Schools.  
 
schooladmissionscs@haringey.gov.uk This is the email address you can use if 
you are an out of borough resident requesting your home to school distance 
measurements for Haringey schools.  
 
For distances to schools outside of Haringey, you will have to contact the 
authority where the school is located.  
schooladmissions@haringey.gov.uk  This is the email address you can use to 

contact school admissions. 
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